JYS Primary School

JYS News

7th January 2022

New Look Website!

We are thrilled to announce the redesign of our
school website. Over the past few weeks we
have been working with our provider to referesh
our site to give it a new look and make it easier

to navigate.

Please take the time to have a look at the

redesigned website at:

WWW.jys.org.uk
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Covid-19

Thank you for all your support this week on the

return to school, just to remind all parents / carers:

¢ We would like to continue to strongly
encourage all adults who are dropping off or

collecting children to wear a mask whilst they

are within the school site (unless exempt).

¢ Where possible, we are also asking you to limit

the adults dropping and collecting your
child/children to and from school. If this
presents you with any difficulties, please
contact the office and we will discuss
arrangements with you.

JYS Friends

The final Book Swap total has been confirmed at
a huge 474 new books for our school library
(along with each child choosing a book to take
home) with £260 funds raised to be used for
covers to make them last longer. This is such a
huge boost for the school, thank you very much
for your support with this event.

We have planned a Second Hand Uniform Sale
for Friday 28th January (weather permitting).
Also, if you have any Christmas Jumpers that
won't fit your child next year (or adult jumpers)
please donate these to the box just inside the
Hut - all items will be £1.

Diary Dates

Attached to this weeks email is
a calendar of events for the
coming term.

We have tried to make this
user friendly and something
parents can 'stick up on the
fridge' as a guide.

We will reissue this as
guidance changes and we hear
back from places we have
contacted regarding trips and
visits.

Welcome back...

A Happy New Year to everyone! We hope you all had a relaxing and healthy Christmas.

It has been fantastic to see children back on site, the school fully open and children
engaged with learning in every classroom. Many Year groups have begun new topics for
the term and curriculum letters outlining these can be found on the website.

The start of a New Year is always a time for reflection and all children across the school
have participated in assemblies looking at why mistakes are important, what we can
learn from them and how we can make different choices this year.

Children across the school have been full of energy, focussing well and enjoying seeing
their friends, the playground has been buzzing with activity and lunchtime sports has

restarted with Mrs Dutton taking the lead.

We are all looking forward to the term ahead.
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